
Classroom Update Week of December 15th  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Math 
 

We are finishing up our “back to basics” chapter.  Students this week will be learning new 
strategies for solving multiplication problems as well as division problems.  On Friday we will be 
taking our “back to basics” chapter test.   
 
November packets are due on January 5th.   
 
Homework: 

 Monday 
“Groups of” and Repeated addition review page 
Math packet due 12/1, do a little each night 

 Tuesday 
Number line worksheet 
Math packet due 12/1, do a little each night 

 Wednesday 
Division-repeated subtraction worksheet 
Math packet due 12/1, do a little each night 

 Thursday 
Division “groups of” Worksheet 
Math packet due 12/1, do a little each night 

 Friday 
Get test signed 
Math packet due 12/1, do a little each night 
 

 
Science 

Our students are researching the following topics 

 Extreme Athletics 

 How cars work 

 How clocks work 
 

SLS Skills 
Students are continuing to work on maintaining conversations with their peers.  We also are 
working on responsibilities (being prepared, following rules, staying organized).   

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 Be sure to check your e-mail for pictures from our field trip 

 Winter break begins 12/24, we return to school on 1/5 

 Reminder, your child is to come to school with 3 sharpened pencils every day.   

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 

12/24-SLS Holiday party-try to dress in your nicest school clothes 

12/24-Winter Break Begins 

1/5-First day back at school 

 


